http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=56743

Early Voting in Richardson County
(KTNC)-- Early Voting begins for the Statewide Primary Election on Monday, April 11, 2016, and
will be available at the office of the Richardson County Clerk, Room 203, Courthouse, in Falls City.

Anyone who is unable to go to their regular polling place for any reason can request an “Early
Voting Ballot”. These ballots can be mailed to voters upon the receipt of an application or a written
request signed by the voter or their agent and delivered to the Office of the County Clerk. “Early
Voting Ballots” can also be picked up in person and voted at the Office of the County Clerk
beginning April 11, 2016 through May 9, 2016 during regular business hours.

The County Clerk’s Office would also like to inform voters that the elevator is out of order in the
Courthouse and that accommodations have been made for those unable to do the stairs in the
Courthouse that early voting will also be made available in the Office of the Cooperative Extension
Service in the Lower Level.

Application forms for “Early Voting Ballots” will be published in the Falls City Journal and
Humboldt Standard over the next few weeks and the form is also available on the Richardson
County website.
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